
5th January 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Online Safety Training for Parents/Carers - 19th January 2022
With technology and the online world becoming a bigger part of our
lives than ever before, it is vital that young people are equipped with
the skills and knowledge to stay safe online.

That’s why we are thrilled to announce that OpenView Education are
providing an engaging training session for parents/carers on internet
safety at South Borough Primary School.

The session will take place on Wednesday 19th January from 2:15-3:15pm in the large school hall. Parents/carers
should arrive from 2pm, via the main entrance. If your child is in Reception class, they can remain in their classroom
until the session is finished at 3:15pm.

OpenView Education specialise in internet safety training, their sessions are engaging and accessible for everyone.
This practical, non-technical training will provide you with the essential information you need for keeping your young
people safe online.  Topics include:

• Parental Controls.
• Social Media & YouTube
• Online Games.
• Cyberbullying.
• Grooming and Child Exploitation.
• Creating a Family Agreement.

Please note, this workshop is not suitable for children and is for Parents and Carers only. By attending this
training you will also receive a Free E-Book from OpenView Education: Keeping Children Safe Online.

To enable us to run this event whilst remaining COVID safe, we are asking all attendees to wear a face covering and
take a LFD test at home, before the session. Places will also be allocated on a first come, first served basis. To secure
your place, please complete this Google Form by Monday 17th January 2022.

Don’t miss out on this fantastic opportunity to learn how to keep your young people safe online.

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Currie
Head of School

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAHm2YbvlbsiTo4bCdCmiTvfXYOH93XWkGZEs-DpEypwBkJA/viewform?usp=sf_link

